
KYÛ NIEÄM 25 NAÊM                                            38                                       LÑHÑ TRÖÔØNG SÔN

When I was doing my homework, two guys came to our
house asking for John.  My dad said: “He’s not here.”  Then, I
saw the same two guys hopping the fence next door and break-
ing into the house.  So I told my parents and gave my mom the
police number I got from our boyscouts meetings.  My mom
called the police while my dad went in front of our neighbor’s
house.  The owners were not home.  Twenty minutes later, the
bad guy jumped out of the house from the balcony.  My Dad
attacked him with his Judo skills.  The police came and cuffed
him up and put him in the car.  The police then asked my mom,
dad and me to answer a lot of questions about what was going
on.  Then they looked at the broken windows.  They had to
figure out the fingerprints.  After that they called our neighbors
to check if there was anything missing in their house.

On that day, I was happy that I have used something my
den leader taught me: a scout is helpful!

Cub Scout Andrew Nguyen

A Good Turn Daily

My pack name is Tröôøng Sôn and the number is 680.  My den
number is Den #5.  There are 5 people in my den .  They are Timothy,
Andy, Nghóa, and Danny.  I’m a leader and a Bear Scout.

The reason I like about boy scouts because we get to help people
and the fun we have.  I’ve joined the boy scouts since my first grade and
I’ve had fun since that day.  I learned morse, camping, survival, tying
knots, and plant at boy scouts.

The favorite places I went at Scouts was Lieân Keát camp, Youth
Expo, Scout-O-Rama, police station, and the USS Midway in San Di-
ego.  I always feel great when I’m wearing my scout uniform.

Cub Scout Royce Nguyen
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My name is David Luong. I am in second grade and I am a wolf
of Lien Doan Truong Son. I joined Cub Scout in September 2003.
Two months ago, I went to the USS Midway to see the Aircrafts with
my troop. It was cool to see many types of aircrafts. We planned to
visit the Police Station for the next field trip. The only thing I dislike
about scouting is walking on the park all the time. I wish we have
chairs and tables for us!

David Löông - Soùi Phuø Ñoång


